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Crossing from Vittoriosa to Valletta Water Front Laguna 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that the Action for 

Breast Cancer Foundation is organising a rowing event from Vittoriosa to Valletta Water 

Front Laguna on Sunday 14th October 2018 between 1015 hours and 1115 hours. 

 

The event consists of a symbolic rowing event, using Maltese water taxis, by breast 

cancer survivors. An ambulance RHIB by the Civil Protection Department will act as 

support vessel during the crossing. 

 

Due to the above mentioned event, passage will be restricted in the Grand Harbour on 

the given day and time. 

 

Mariners are to note the above and give the rowers a wide berth when spotted. They 

are to obey any instructions given by the organisers and Maritime Enforcement Officers 

on site, they are further instructed to contact Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF 

channel 12 when navigating within the Grand Harbour on the above date and times. 

Any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) are to be complied with. 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA Chart 177   

 


